
 
FOSS NEWSLETTER SUMMER 2022 

Thank you to everyone one of you, along with  your friends and family in making this school year of 

fundraising a very successful one. We have proven once again, what a fantastic community we have 

when we all pull together.  

This year we have raised a whopping £7002.84, which will be used to enrich and enhance the 

school life of our children. 

 

 

Over the summer, we will get planning the calendar of events for next year and organising our first 

FOSS meeting of 2022/23. If you have any ideas or thoughts you would like to share, come along to 

the next meeting, message on Facebook, email the team on friendsofstratfordschool@gmail.com or 

drop a note into the drop box outside school. 

Vacancy 

As you all know, we are looking for a New Chair. If you are keen to understand more about the role, 

please let us know. You could be Chair for the year or maybe just volunteer to lead one of the many 

fundraising activities throughout the year, whatever you prefer. Please email on 

friendsofstratfordschool@gmail.com if you are interested. 

We will continue to seek volunteers to help organise and run the events next year. If you are keen to 

help on any of the events, please let us know.  

Wishing you all fabulous and relaxing Summer Break full of sunshine and happiness. 

See you in the new term! 

Fundraising 
21/22

100 
club: 
£810

Bingo 
Night: 

£594.26
Bags 2 
School: 
£266.60

Christmas 
Cards: 

£255.48

Rainbow 
Raffle: 

£770.49
Amazon 
Smile: 
£35.73

Salisbury 
Lottery: 
£850.50

School 
Disco: 

£192.19

Summer 
Fayre: 

£3074.14

Sports Day 
Refreshmen
ts: £153.45


